
To:   John Provenzano   
E-Mail:   hjriesz@rockwellcollins.com
From:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   June 30, 2009

Subject:   FCC file number 0143-EX-ML-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Holly Riesz,

The FAA is requesting be notched out the following frequency bands shown below from the record to
protect Aeronautical Radionavigation.  Please let me know if it’s OK with this.

FAA requests these bands be excluded

In kHz:
2850-3025
3400-3500
4650-4700
5450-5680
6525-6685
8815-8965
10005-10100
11275-11400
13260-13360
17900-17970
21924-22000

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   June 30, 2009 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     8815


